[image: ]

REQUEST FROM THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

The 2025 Event Schedule is upon us, and the first event of the year is the annual Easter Egg Hunt (Saturday, April 19, 2025) in the Township Park (100 Municipal Road, Washington, PA 15301). Every year the Township holds an Easter Egg Hunt which attracts anywhere from 50-100 children. This event has become a beloved tradition in our community, bringing families together for a fun-filled day of activities and the exciting Easter egg hunt for children of all ages.

To make this event a success and ensure it remains accessible to everyone, we are seeking donations and/or sponsorships from generous local businesses like yours. We would be honored if your company could participate or donate in which the funds will be used for eggs, prizes, decorations, or refreshments. In return, we would be happy to offer the following benefits as a token of our appreciation:

· Your company logo displayed prominently on event materials (flyers, banners, etc.)
· Recognition on our event social media platforms
· Acknowledgment during the event through announcements

Your support will not only help us provide a memorable experience for the children and families in our community, but it will also demonstrate your company’s commitment to giving back and supporting local initiatives.

If you are interested in donating, participating, or have any questions, please feel free to contact Township Manager, Tyler Linck, directly at 724-884-0118 or via email at tlinck@southfranklintwp.org. We are grateful for your consideration and hope to partner with you for this wonderful event.

Thank you for your time and support. We look forward to the opportunity to work together to make this year’s Easter Egg Hunt a resounding success!

We wish to thank you in advance for your attention and consideration of this request.
Robert Leibhart, Chairman
South Franklin Township
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